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Arts Showcase 

Dear parents and carers, 

We had a fantastic open evening last night showcasing the children’s work from Arts Week. 

The children produced some wonderful pieces of art including sketches, paintings, collage and 

clay work, we certainly have some very talented children and we are very proud of them all.  

As you know, we work very hard to ensure the children achieve their very best in the core 

subjects of English and Maths, however we also recognise the importance of teaching the 

wider curriculum to our children and recognising their talents across all subjects. Art is such a 

wonderful subject, enjoyed by so many children and gives them the opportunity to express 

their imaginative and creative talents. I would like to express my thanks to all the parents who 

came along last night to our   ‘gallery’ to enjoy the art display, we really do appreciate your 

support for the work we do in school. 

Next Tuesday we are holding our English workshops for the parents of children in Year 6 and 

on the 3rd December, we are inviting parents of children in Year 4 to our maths workshops. 

We plan to run workshops for parents across the school in all year groups this year and will 

keep you informed of the proposed dates. We look forward to seeing you there. 

Thank you for returning your parent questionnaires, we are collating the responses and I will 

send a letter out next week to share the analysis 

Kind regards                                                                                                                        

Keeping in Touch 

You can contact class teachers  or Mrs Tomlinson or the School Office via 

ClassDojo. We are using ClassDojo more and more to send out reminders, so 

Attendance 

 We are extremely concerned by the number of requests we are still receiving 

for children to have leave from school during term time. The Government 

ruling is that Headteachers should not authorise leave in term time except in 

the most exceptional circumstances as this affects children’s learning.  

A number of children are leaving school during the school day for various appointments. 

This has a major impact on the children’s learning. Please make medical appointments out 

of school hours or during the school holidays wherever possible. Medical evidence MUST be 

provided for any appointments to be authorised.  

Parking Issues 

A number of parents are parking on the double yellow lines opposite the school and also 

stopping on the zig - zag lines outside the school gates. Both of these actions pose a serious 

danger to our families and we are very concerned that a child could be knocked down if we 

do not address the situation. 

As a school  we request that parents and carers: 

 - do not park on the yellow lines opposite school. 

 - do not stop on the zig-zag lines to drop children off or to collect children. 

Dates for your Diary 

Reception & Nursery  Nativity performances— Tuesday 10th December at 10.30am and 2.15pm 

Year 1 & 2  Nativity performances—Wednesday 11th December—9.00am and 2.00pm 

Snowball Fun Day—13th December  

Years 3 & 4 Christmas party—16th December  

Reception & Y2 Christmas Party—17th December  

Nursery , Little Bears  & Year 1 Christmas party—18th December  

Christmas Lunch—18th December 

Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party—19th December 

Christmas Jumper Day—19th December 


